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This update includes information on the following items: 

● Registration Renewal 2025-2026 

● Congrats to new RDs 

● Spring 2025 CDRE deadlines 

● New Policies  

● Website Sub-Committee Update 

FAQ You asked about…. options for registration when on leave.  

Questions? Comments? 

___________________________________________________________________________________  

CDPEI Updates 
Registration Renewal  
Renewal documents for the 2025-2026 registration year are available on the Members section of the 

CDPEI Website. Annual fee remains the same as last year at $375.  

Important Updates for Registration Renewals 

• This year we are accepting renewal packages electronically. If that is not possible for you, 

please reach out to the Registrar or Deputy Registrar by February 1, 2025 to explore alternative 

options. See renewal guidelines document for details. 

• This year your payment must be received via e-transfer, money order or cheque by February 

28th. It is no longer required to delay payment until April.  

Congratulations to new RDs 
Congratulations to all new RDs who successfully passed the November 2024 CDRE!  

Spring 2025 CDRE: 
If you plan to write in May below are important dates to remember. See Dietetic Intern & CDRE section 

of the CDPEI Website for more information.  

• May 22 & 23: CDRE exam dates 

• April 15: Deadline for apply to CDPEI for RD Candidate and to write May 2025 CDRE. 

• March 14th: Deadline for accommodation requests (more information available on CDPEI 

website) 
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New policies 
This fall CDPEI approved the following new policies: 

- Dietitian Candidate Registration Policy 

- Extension of Dietitian Candidate and first unsuccessful attempt of CDRE Policy 

- Reinstatement within three years Policy 

These policies are available on the members section of the CDPEI website. 

Website Subcommittee Committee update 
Since the summer, CDPEI and the Website Subcommittee have been exploring the options for improving 

or replacing our website. We are working on overcoming barriers including unforeseen costs. We are 

currently reevaluating our approach, obtaining updated quotes, and exploring the best options for 

CDPEI and Registrants. A recommendation Council received from the website subcommittee was the 

option for electronic submission for renewal documents. This was approved at the December 2024 

Council meeting and will be in practice for the February 2025 renewal.  

FAQ: What are my registration options when on a leave of absence? 

Ever wonder if you should continue your registration during a leave of absence? Check out the most 

recent FAQ on the members section of the CDPEI website to find out more!  

Questions? Comments? 
Please contact CDPEI staff if you have questions or comments about items on this update.  
Email us at registrar@peidietitians.ca OR deputyregistrar@peidietitians.ca  
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